
 

kimley-horn.com 6160 Warren Parkway, Suite 210, Frisco, TX  75034 972 335 3580 

 

April 10, 2025 
 
Ashley Ekstedt 
City of Denton 
401 N. Elm Street 
Denton, Texas 76201 
 
Re: Churchill East Preliminary Plat – PP25-0002 
 30-Day Extension Request Letter 

City of Denton ETJ, Texas 

Dear Ms. Ekstedt: 

We request a 30-day extension of the review period for the above referenced project. 

Please contact me at 972-731-3808 or kirby.logan@kimley-horn.com should you have any questions 

or need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirby S. Logan, P.E. 

 


